

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542

E-mail: <u>ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net</u>
Web: <u>ballycullanens.com</u>

14/01/2015

Dear Parents,

Welcome back

Everyone has settled back after the Holidays.

Christmas concert was a huge success. Thanks to your generous support we raised just over €750 for school funds.

We ask you to be vigilant when collecting and dropping children to school. Work on the foot path outside the school is set to continue until at least the weekend.

Reminder also that school starts at 9.20am. Some children arrive in school quite a while before this. Be aware that supervision commences at 9.20am.

Enrolment forms for new entrants for Sept 2015 are available from Chris in the office or call 051 562542.

Newspaper Recycling Bins are back in the school. They are left outside front door until 3pm each day.

Events up to Mid-term include the following:

- ❖ Parent-teacher meetings will take place on Wed 4th & Thurs 5th February. You will be allocated days & times shortly. If these dates don't suit please contact the school ASAP to arrange alternative times.
- ❖ Living Arts Project with Artist Oonagh Latchford continues for 2nd 6th classes each Monday.
- Gymnastics with all classes starts on Tuesday next for 5 sessions. Ms Sarah Furlong who is a gymnast and teacher will take charge of these classes.

Margara	t Eurloi	2	
Margare	#I FUIIOI	ng	
Principa			

Le gach dea-ghuí